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11th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I am delighted to be able to share with you a copy of our Ofsted Inspection Report. This 
report provides details of the outcomes of our inspection that was completed on 4th and 
5th of October 2022. The report is due to be published on the Ofsted website on Monday 
21st November and is already available to view on our school website. 
 
We are thrilled that the report reflects that children are as proud of Lockyer’s as we are of 
them! There is a great deal to celebrate: our ambitious curriculum, our provision for every 
child in our school as well as our wonderful reading programme. We have high expectations 
of pupils’ learning and through our core values we strive to improve the life chances of all 
our pupils. 
 
Of course, we will continue to work incredibly hard to improve our school and this will 
include giving careful consideration on how best to act upon our report’s recommendations. 
 
I would like to personally thank the staff and academy committee members for their 
dedication, professionalism and relentless hard work, all of which have led to Ofsted 
recognising our efforts and judging us to be a ‘Good’ school. I would also like to thank 
parents and carers and very much look forward to continuing to work in partnership with all 
members of our school community as we plan our next steps together. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss A. Dufek 
Headteacher 
 
 
Enc.  Ofsted Inspection Report  
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